
Submitter: Evan Goldenrod 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This measure does not benifit the voters at all. Vote by mail makes it easier for every 

Oregonian to vote and that's what the person who made this bill is scared of. Voting 

should be as easy as possible and creating barriers is voter suppression.  


